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Dear brothers and sisters
Over the last couple of years the senior denominational leaders have met, under the umbrella of Churches Together in Greater Bristol, to share and pray together over some of the priorities and opportunities for the Church across the wider Bristol region.

One of the opportunities that has come to the fore is the National Parenting Initiative (NPI). 

We would like to recommend it to you.

The vision of the National Parenting Initiative is that any parent in the UK will be able to enter their postcode on the NPI website and find a parenting course near them.   The goal is to encourage parenting courses to be run by churches everywhere in the British Isles and to make it easy for parents to access them.   All courses offered on the website are open to parents or carers of any faith or none.

The four courses offered on the website are Family Caring Trust,  Care for the Family, Relationship Central and  Family Time. They are all excellent – the question is which course suits the demographic of your church and community.   They can be run in homes, church halls or other venues.  

Churches are not restricted to using the four providers named above.  The NPI is very keen to have all parenting courses  churches run registered on the website, so if you have not yet done so and are running a course, please could you register it, by clicking here.

Support in getting started or with registering with the National Parenting Initiative here in the Bristol region, is available through Jane Auld, who can meet church leadership groups, minsters' forums, ecumenical forums and so on.

To find out more please contact her on jane@thenpi.org.uk
Yours in Christ
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